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Practice Schedule: 

We will follow the April/May swim schedule until 

the end of school. Upon completion of school, we will 

follow the June/July schedule. That schedule is 

attached to this newsletter.  

Please make note, that schedule is tentative as 

there might be a need to adjust it as we get closer. 

 

FAST 500 Meet: 

The Fast 500 meet has been uploaded to the 

website. They are once again asking for a quick 

turnaround for entries this season. Please make sure 

to declare your swimmer’s session by Friday. 

 

Meet Schedule Date Adjustments: 

We have made a few adjustments to the meet 

schedule in terms of correct dates for meets. Please 

look over these. 

FAST 500 (May 3-5th) 

Zones (August 1st – 4th) 

 

Officials Newsletter: 

Attached is Jody’s official’s newsletter for the 

week. If you did not receive his email, please make 

sure to look over it. 

 

Potential New Swimmers: 

 Do you know someone who is interested in 

joining the swim team? If so, have them reach out to 

Coach Garrett to set up and evaluation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• On April/May practice 
schedule. 

• FAST 500 meet entries due 
Friday. 

• Officials Newsletter attached 

• New swimmers contact 
Coach Garrett/ 

 
 

 

 

 UPCOMING DATES 

 

• FAST 500 (May 3rd - 5th ) 

• Open Evals (Dec 12th 6-
7pm) 
 

 


